
 

Caterpillars learning  

 We are back for summer term and welcoming 

some new friends into our caterpillars class. We’ve 

been learning about  transport  and road safety  singing 

“Stop, look and listen before you cross the road!” We’ve 

been talking about  driving the car or bus and where we 

could be going  -  we go shopping a lot!!  We are trying 

hard to improve our hand eye coordi-

nation with lots  of mark making tools 

  

If your ch ild has 

been offered a prima-

ry  school place you 

need to accept  the 

place before  

30th April.  

 

 

Butterflies learning  

Butterflies class have been talking about  family  

celebrations as some of our friends tell how they  

celebrate at  Eid.  We’ve been talking about  food and pre-

sents! How exciting!  

During “Beep! beep! Road safety  day” Butterflies class 

have been th inking how to cross the road safely  and 

they’ve been out  of school crossing over and making sure 

to “Stop! Look and Listen!”.  

 

 

April  Superstars!  

• Afran  - telling us about  

Eid  

• Amelia  - settling into 

nursery  so confid ently 

• Larry   - super sorting  

• Franmerlinho  - so kind! 

• Papula - roleplaying doc-

tors with lots of friends  

• Zeano  - a good 

friend to everyone! 

•  

 

April 2024  

Safety  for our ch ildren 

 

Please ensure the gate is firmly  

closed beh ind you if you arrive 

or leave during the school day.  
 

Do not  park on the yellow zig-

zag markings at  the front  of 

school -   

even for one minute!  

It’s a safety  zone and  

you may  receive a fine.   

Holiday dates 

School closes on  

Friday 24th May 

until  

Tuesday  4th June  

If your child is 

absent please 

ring 01270 

560319 and leave 

a message. 

 Welcome to our school: 

 

Felisha 

Shane 

Thomas 

Amelia  

Gilo  

Adarsh 

Dominik  

 

 

 


